
NOTICE OF EARLY VOTING FOR 

FEBRUARY 25, 2025 CONSOLIDATED PRIMARY ELECTION 

 
EARLY VOTING at the Winnebago County Clerk’s Office begins on Thursday, 

January 16, 2025. Voters of Winnebago County, residing outside the city limits of 

Rockford, may vote at:  
x 

 

Winnebago County Administration Building, 404 Elm Street 1st Floor, Rockford 
 

Week Days Only – No Holidays or Weekends 

   Thursday, January 16 thru Monday, February 24       

 
 

8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

 
Any questions, please contact the Winnebago County  

Election Department at 815/319-4252. 

 

Dated this 9th day of January, 2025 .          Lori Gummow, Winnebago County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


